
	 Wed Oct 18, 2023

To: Helmut C. Haron, Records Keeper, Friedhof de Schaffhausen Cemetery (email  
address redacted)

From: Jutta Deeney, Stewart Title (email address redacted) 

Subject: Body Part Descendants

Herr Haron,

Thank you for the phone call the other day and the information you were able to provide 
concerning the original list of deceased the body parts were collected from for the animation 
of Mr. Frank Monstre. Please find attached an interactive diagram built from the information 
you provided.

As you may be aware, it is of the utmost importance that we are able to track down the 
descendants of said deceased prior to the sale of Frankenstein’s castle to keep any potential 
future claims unexpectedly arising after closing. Please review the diagram and verify if we 
have all the information correct as indicated in your records.

A quick review is appreciated as the current owner, Mrs. Marie Monstre, is grief-stricken over 
the dissolution of her husband and remaining in possession of the castle only adds to her 
sorrow. The buyer, Count Al Ucard, is equally eager to bring the transaction to a close and get 
a taste of the area.

Again, I thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Best regards,

Jutta Deeney

Jutta Deeney
Stewart Title Company
Magical Lands Chief Underwriter
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